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DPU Data Request 1.32 

 
Regarding the affect on rates charged to customers as a result of the transfers, 
please provide the current rate schedules for Heber Light & Power.  Please 
provide documentation of Mr. Moench’s claim that the overall average increase in 
monthly charges will be less than $5.00 assuming past usage continues (lines 563-
565).   

 
Response to DPU Data Request 1.32 
 
 Please refer to Attachment DPU 1.32 for a copy of Heber Light & Power’s 

current rate schedules.  The following documentation is provided in support of an 
overall average increase in monthly charges of less than $5: 

 
For the 12 months ended July 2010, total billings for the 992 RMP customers 
being transferred to Heber L&P would have been $56,000 higher under Heber’s 
rates than under RMP’s rates.  Dividing this increase by the 992 customers 
produces an average increase under Heber’s rates of $4.70 per month.    
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